ii&ikkéferenoe to your report No.1660 on the hull
and machinery of‘%he steel s.8. "MIRANDELL ", I have to point
out that I do not appear to have received a first entry
report on form Rpt 5 on the bollers of this vessel, snd shall
be glad if you will arrange to forward the same before the
casc receives the consideration of the Committee.
You will see, on reference to your first entry
.report on the machinery No.1641, thet at that time you stated
that no report on the main boilers was forwarded, and such
.2 report does not apperr to have since come to hend.

't the came time, I shall be glad if you will

. forward the sporoved plans of the vessel ond perticulars

of the cepacity of the double bottom, deep and peak lLanks,
and let me know when and ot what port the Owners will
arrenge for the chain c¢=bles to be exmmined.

1 sm, Dear Sir,

Yours frithfully,

© 2020

Geo.Payne, LEsq.,

LISBON.



